From:
Alisa Paulsen [paulsen@psy.ohio-state.edu]

Sent:
Friday, March 05, 2010 9:23 AM

To:
Hanlin, Debbie

Cc:
Bruno, John

Subject:
neuroscience minor

Hi Deb, 

I was wondering about the status of the revisions to the neuroscience minor.  John Bruno would like to propose an 

additional change of limiting the number of research/independent study (693/699) hours to three by special 

permission.  Currently the advising sheet allows six hours to count by special permission. 

Thanks, 

Alisa Paulsen

